
From: Lynda Kerr
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:11:25 PM

As Arkansans, we can take pride in our pristine Buffalo River, the nation’s first national river. Please
keep it pristine and do NOT allow the C&H hog facility a permit!!

Thanks,
Lynda Owens
501-940-5321
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